
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Week beginning 27th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week in Foundation, we have continued being very busy little pirates! We have been making 
telescopes and treasure chests and thinking about the best materials to use to make sure our pirates 
ships will float.   
 
In Literacy, we have been innovating our story of A New Home for a pirate.  With this text, we have 
focused on changing the settings that Pirate Jed visits.  Have a look on marvellous me to see our 
class story map and ask your child if they can tell you the story with their changes.  
 
We hope you have enjoyed looking at your child’s ‘Sharing book’ with them this week.  Please return 
it to school on Monday so your child will be able to choose a new book to enjoy at home. 
 
We would be still be very grateful for any donations of junk modelling items from your recycling, if 
you have anything at home. We are particularly after smaller boxes, egg boxes, toilet/kitchen roll 
tubes and large newspaper sheets please. Thank you very much in advance.  
 
Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 7th March – Book Share for Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 (straight after school) 
Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March – Parent Consultations 
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can always catch us at the end of 
the day, or write us a note in the home school diary.  
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

This weekend, please continue with your project if you need to. If you have 

finished it, there is a phonics activity on the back of the newsletter to have a go 

at. Happy reading!  

Love Lola and Buzz 



 

 


